
P.O. Box 1376, Solana Beach, CA 92075
858.792.0516

St. James Mission Circle

Dear Mission Circle Supporter,

Trying to find time to help the poor this busy holiday season?   
Remember the words of Mother Teresa: “We cannot do great 
things on this Earth, only small things with great love.”  Here 
are a few small things that you can do that will bring joy to 
many needy people:

Give a Christmas gift to a child at the Casa Eudes Girls Home.

Help with the CRC Holiday Basket Program on Dec. 18th.

Help with the Casa Eudes Christmas Party on Dec. 20th.

Help with the preparations for the Epiphany Celebration on 
Jan. 9th and 10th.

Be part of the Epiphany Celebration on Jan. 11th.

Work in the CRC Food Pantry on Friday mornings. 

You’ll find details for all these activities on our website at 
www.missioncircle.com.  

All of us at Mission Circle want to thank you for your support 
this year.  We hope you’ll continue to give what you can in 
terms of time and financial help.  We can’t change the world 
but, working together, we can make it a little better place to live.

Sincerely,

Tom Ferris
President
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